
 
 
 
 

 
 

Queen Mary’s Grammar School 
Headmaster: R J Langton, M A 

 

  

 

Queen Mary’s Grammar School, Sutton Road, Walsall, West Midlands, WS1 2PG 

01922 720696 www.qmgs.org . enquiries@qmgs.walsall.sch.uk @qmgs1554 

Part of the Mercian Trust, a charitable company, limited by guarantee. 

Registered in England and Wales No 07611347 

Registered Office: Mercian House, Sutton Road,  Walsall, WS1 2PG 

 
 

            
15/12/21 

 
 
Dear Guardian, 
 
Re: New Sport Website 
 
I am writing to inform you of our new website - https://sport.qmgs.walsall.sch.uk/.  

As a department we have invested in this new website as we wish to improve the communication 

between the department, pupils and guardians. This website has a wealth of information and will 

include details of all our sporting fixtures such as; 

• Results 

• Teamsheets 

• Player statistics  

• Upcoming fixtures 

• Logistical details eg departure/return times 

 

All future details regarding sporting fixtures will be communicated via this platform. The website can 

be accessed in several ways; typing the above details into your browser, clicking the link on our 

Twitter account – QMGSSPORT or clicking the `Sport and Fixtures` tab (found just below the Careers 

tab on the school homepage). 

We are delighted to offer this brand new platform and feel it will help us to continue to deliver 

outstanding sporting provision. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr D Hitchen 

Head of PE and Games/ Head of Gryphon 
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